REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
Natchez-Adams School District
Request for Proposals

The Natchez-Adams School District Board of Education will receive sealed proposals in the office of the Superintendent of Education until 12:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 20, 2023, to purchase Contractual Principal Coaching Services in the following areas: 

Elementary and Secondary Principal Coaching for 2023-2024 School Year

RFPs may also be picked up at the Braden Administration Building which is located at 10 Homochitto Street, Natchez, Mississippi 39120 or downloaded from the Natchez-Adams School District’s website at natchezadamsschooldistrict.org.

Any questions should be directed to Alice Morrison, Director of Curriculum, in the Natchez-Adams School District Superintendent’s Office at 601-442-7749 or email: amorrison@natchez.k12.ms.us

SEALED proposals will be received by the Natchez-Adams School District Board of Education, 10 Homochitto Street, Natchez, Mississippi 39120 until 12:00 p.m. Tuesday, June 20, 2023.  All proposals are subject to the terms and conditions of the proposal invitation and must be received in sealed packages and marked “Proposal for Principal Coaching Services” on the front by the due date and time. Proposals received after the specified date and time are considered late and will not be opened.

The Board reserves the right to reject any and all proposals or any part of any bid and accept the proposals which are best as evidenced by reasons relative to the purpose of the purchase. The Board reserves the right to waive any irregularities.  All proposals shall be effective for one year from the date of the proposals opening.
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Timothy Byrd
Interim Business Manager
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Friday, June 2, 2023
The Natchez Democrat
